
 
 
 

2015 NLC Congressional City Conference 
Washington, D.C., March 7-11 

 

When you are in Washington D.C. for the NLC Congressional City Conference, please make plans 
to attend these two events planned specifically for Arizona conference delegates.   

 

1. The League of Arizona Cities and Towns will host our annual Arizona Reception during 
the conference. All Arizona delegates, spouses and guests are invited to attend.  The 
reception will take place: 

Monday, March 9, 2015 

5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Marriott Wardman Park Hotel 

Room: Thurgood Marshall South  

 

2. U.S. Senators John McCain and Jeff Flake will also host our traditional Q&A session for 
AZ delegates during the conference.  The meeting will take place: 

Wednesday, March 11, 2015 

8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 

Russell Senate Office Building, SR – 236 

 

There will be light refreshments available at this meeting. If you have specific topics you want to 
discuss at the meeting with our senators, please let Ken Strobeck know in advance at 
kstrobeck@azleague.org so he may brief their staff. 
 
Please Note: If you are planning to set up city or individual meetings with your congressman, we 
suggest you do so right away.  Their schedules are always very full.  Because they are sometimes 
traveling during these dates, many cities have found a meeting with congressional staff very 
productive. 
 
Ken Strobeck from the League will be attending the conference.  If you need to reach him at any 
time you may call him or text him on his cell phone at (602) 501-4989. 
 


